
Calabash Elks Donate to Meals on Wheels 

 

The Calabash Elks Lodge recently donated $1500 to The Brunswick Center at Calabash for their 
Meals-on-Wheels program.  This program currently provides daily meals to between 100 and 120 
homebound clients, many of whom are Veterans.  Donations such as this will significantly help 
improve the quality of food as well as the quantity of food they can deliver. 
 
 

 
  
Pictured L-R; Mark Kerr, Lodge Trustee, Elk Dan Shaw, Heather Puglisi, Brunswick Center Meals-on 
-Wheels coordinator; and Elk Cyndi Shaw.   Dan and Cyndi Shaw are also volunteer with the Meals-
on-Wheels program. 
 


